
St John Church of ChristSt John Church of Christ
August 23, 2020August 23, 2020

Sadly, the elders wisely had to 
close our building just before ser-
vices last Sunday morning. The 
Covid-19 virus has returned to St. 
John with a vengence. The num-
ber of new cases and the number 
of people under quarrantine has 
exploded.

Fortunately, we were prepared 
and were able to worship online 
using the Internet. If you would 
have been in the auditorium, you 
would have seen John preaching 
from behind the pulpit and Or-
rin at the far end of the building 
manning the cameras and micro-

phones sending it all out on the 
Internet.

For the foreseeable future, 
our building will remain closed, 
but we will still be meeting on-
line. The different programs are 
available for you to watch at your 
convenience from our website or 
from YouTube. New episodes will 
be posted Sundays.

Pete & Penelope (Starting 
again in September) at 10:00 A.M.

Adult Bible Class at 10:30 A.M.

Worship at 11:00 A.M.

JOIN US!

ONLINE
Children’s Bible Class

Pete and Penelope are on va-
cation through the month of 
August, but you can still watch 
previous episodes online 
through our website: 

www.StJohnChurch.Org

Adult Bible Class

10:30 – 10:45 a.m.

James, the brother of Jesus, 
wrote one of the most down-
to-earth letters in the New Tes-
tament. Join us online today as 
John McKeel shares from his 
recent book, James the Brother 
of Jesus Speaks.

ONLINE
Worship

11:00 – 11:45 a.m.

You can join us online at 
https://StJohnChurchofChrist.
org.
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The Virus is BackNow meeting Online Only

https://stjohnchurchofchrist.org/giving


For Your Prayers
It is about time for our children and teachers to return to school. 
These are uncertain times, and so, this morning, we are offering 
a special prayer during our worship asking the Lord to watch 
over and protect them. Please also include these precious ones 
in your private prayers!

Can you believe it? Dixie Hornbaker turns 90 on August 22nd. 
Cards can be sent to 608 N Exchange St John, KS 67576

Garland and Dena Mansel’s 60th anniversary is Sept 3rd. Let’s 
spread the word! We want people to send cards. Their address 
is 311 East Third. Thanks!

Shirley Shelton was discharged from the hospital this week and 
is going home.

 Maren’s second transplant is now scheduled for August 25th. 
They have already begun radiation treatments in preparation. 
Please keep this little girl in your prayers!

Carol’s first surgery went well, and she is scheduled to have her 
other hand worked on in four weeks. 

We also want to remember our Church family around the world, 
especially in Mexico and India as they face the challenges 
brought on by this pandemic.

A Time to  Laugh
DEALING WITH TEMPTA-

TION:  After starting a new diet 
I altered my drive to work in or-
der to avoid passing my favorite 
bakery. This morning, however, I 
accidentally drove by the bakery 
and, as I approached, there in the 
window were a host of delectable 
goodies.

 I felt this was no accident, so I 
prayed, “Lord, I’m leaving this up 
to you. If you want me to have any 
of those delicious goodies, create 
a parking place for me directly in 
front of the bakery.

 And sure enough, on the 
eighth time around the block, 
there it was!  God is so good!

A Place for Pictures 
Wildlife is everywhere! From toads on our porch, to Heron in Peace Creek, 
to bison in the pastures just outside of town. Celebrate life!


